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To: CANALETAS 19. January 2009 

Dear paz
 

In the name of EBWA Management and of EBWA EvaIuation Sub­

Cornmittee pIease accept our words of appreciation for CANALETAS
 
commitment towards consumer protections and for promoting the highest
 
standards of quaIity and hygiene in our Industry.
 
The Evaluation Sub-Cornmittee confirmed that the Test done by Laboratorio
 
Dr. üIiver Rodés was passed successfully. Congratulation!
 

PIease find attached the EBWA's "Letter of Confirmation".
 

Best regards,
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Gustav FeIix 
EBWA - Managing Director 


